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APPROVAL—CONTRACT STATE OF OIIIO BY DIRLCTOR
OF HIGHWAYS WITH CITY OF CINCINNATI, OHIO,
PROPOSED IMPROVEMENT, STATE HIGHWAY No. 43,
SECTION CINCINNATI (PART) HAMILTON COUNTY,
0110, U.SW.IP.G.C. AND PORJECT No. W.I.G.M. 539-1<.

CoLunpurs, Oirio, January 13, 1938.
Hox. Jouwn Jaster, Jr., Director, Department of Highway, Columbus,

Drawr Sir: You have submitted for my approval as to legality and
form a certain contract in duplicate by and between the City of Cin-
cinnati and the State of Ohio, acting by the Ohio Director of Iligh-
ways covering a certain proposed improvement described and desig-
nated as State-Highway No. 43, Section Cincinnati (Part) Hamilton
County, Ohio, and further known and designated as U.SW.P.G.C.
Project No. W.P.G.M. 539-1¢ (1936). Attached thereto is the cer-
tificate of the acting auditor of the Department of Ilighways certify-
ing that the funds are available for the payment of all the cost of the
project from an advance of Federal funds deposited in the State T'reas-
ury in a trust account bemng from an appropriation made to the U. S.
Department of Agriculture, Bureau of P'ublic Roads. There is also
atatached the certificate of the city auditor of Cincinnati, Ohio, cer-
tifying that the money required for the payment of the cost thercol
other than that part assumed by the State, of said improvement, is in
the Treasury or in the process of collection and not appropriated for
any other purpose.

Upon examination, T find said contract m duplicate correct as to
legality and form and that the same will be a valid contract when
executed by the Director of Highways for and on hehali of the State
of Ohio and I have, therefore, endorsed by approval thereon and am
returning the same hercewith.

Respectfully,
Merserr S, Durry,
Attorney General.



